
      Cambridge Minor Hockey Association 

Motion

 

Safe Hockey Rec
Chris Rose

*Nothing to report

Shawn Dekker
Officials Report

Hockey School

*Nothing to report 

*A proposal and discussion took place regarding moving the U7 program back under the GMHS; this will be re 
visited

Treasurer's Report

to accept the financials as presented for September in the amount of $153,430.95

*Thank you to the coach selection committee for the over 200 hours invested in coach selection for this year

Elisa Brewer-Singh

*We are looking at adding testimonial pieces to the website

*There will be more regular communication with monthly newsletters, program details, etc. 

House League Report *There was a game that resulted in 27 suspensions for CMHA at U18 and an additional 29 for Kitchener

*We are above budget for ice so a thorough review of the budget will need to be done on where we've missed 

*Social media will be ramped up with paid advertisements

Dave Caldwell Carried with the unanimous consensus of the board

*Coaches profiles will be posted on the website

*We need to create a video review policy on the process and responsiblities for the video review request policy

*Snipe will be used for the prep skates - these can only be used by members of CMHA currently

Welcome Jason Pembleton

Becca Kadar Michael Scott Gord McGrath
Chris Rose Shawn Dekker

Regrets

Guests

Special Presentation N/A

Cheryl Podger
Shona Majuery Dave Caldwell Elisa Brewer-Singh

Attendance

Absent

Krista Donaldson

Minutes for: Date Time Location

called the meeting to order at 7:01 PM

Type of Meeting CMHA Board Meeting - February 25, 2025
Jason Pembleton John Morton Bryce Butler
Ted Jefferies
Todd Williams

CMHA Monthly General Meeting Feb-25-2025 7:00 PM City Hall
Meeting Called By Jason Pembleton

Chris Miranda
Larry Kitzman

Jeff Pys

*Discussion regarding a most streamlined and transparent process for submitting association complaints and 
increasing the visibility for this - this will be created and brought forward

*Alliance has asked associations to review their Code of Conduct documents  ours was reviewed in September 
2024 so no further changes are required at this time

*Arenas have noted some areas for improvement in terms of teams arriving early, loud music, breaking items; 
and this will be passed on to the coaches in their manual and meeting

*Social Media - Alliance has put out a revised version of their social media policy - we are going to adopt the 
Alliance social media policy

Bryce Butler

Fundraising/Marketing 
Report

Ted Jefferies
*A new coach support policy was reviewed and approved as presented to outline non-parent payment for AAA 
coaches

Association Report

Travel Report

Safe Hockey Rep
*Nothing to report

Equipment Report

Gord McGrath
*Nothing to report

Todd Williams



Second Carried

Location

Krista Donaldson

Volunteers Report *At this time, we don't have enough information to be comfortable putting forward a bid for a tournament; we 
will not be doing a tournament for 2025/20226

Larry Kitzman

Next Meeting

New Business / Open 
Discussion

Adjournment Motion to adjourn Ted Jefferies John Morton

Mar-25-2025 Meeting Room
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